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From: "Lecky King™ <lecky.king.bnmr@statefarm.com>

To: <Nwilliams@forensic-analysis.com>

Cce: *Dave Randel” <dave.randel.ar85@statefarm.com>; "Sandy Schmidt"
<sandy.schmidt.bfto@statefarm.com>; "David L Haddock” <david.|.haddock.bfio@statefarm.com>;
"Lecky King™ <lecky.king.bnmr@statefarm.com>

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2005 3:33 PM

Subject:  Engineer Inspections

Nellie,

This will confirm our conversation of today regarding your firm and the work you are presently
handling in the Mississippi area for State Farm Insurance. As discussed we would ask that ali
inspections be halted at this time and a list be sent to me of any addresses that have not been
inspected to date. | would also ask that you send all information gathered from these inspections to

me as well.

This information should be sent to my attention at State Farm Catastrophe Office, 1909 East Pass
Road, Guifport, MS 39507.

Thank you for working with me on this and if you need any further information feel free to contact me
at 228-604-4655.

Lecky King

Catastrophe Team Manager

5/19/2007




